
 

The Tracy Police Department is hosting its 22nd 
Annual Citizens Academy beginning Wednesday, 
March 16, 2016. The Citizens Academy is a nine 
week course designed to offer our community an 
inside look at the Tracy Police Department’s 
structure, resources, and personnel.  The Citizens 
Academy will meet Wednesday evenings.  Applicants 
must be at least 18 years old and submit a 
completed application, which can be picked up in the 
lobby of the police department or downloaded from 
the City of Tracy website at:  

http://www.ci.tracy.ca.us/documents/?d=Citizen_Academy_Application.pdf 

 


